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In Reply, Please Refer to 
File No. 

P.O. Box 3301 
Tampa, Florida 33601 

January 9, 1978 

 

Mr. James H. Lesar, 
Attorney at Law, 
910 16th Street Northwest, 
Suite 600, 
Washington, D.C. 	20006 

Dear Mr. Lesar: 

This letter is in response to your Freedom of Information Act request dated January 1, 1978, pertaining to your client, Mr. Harold Weisberg. A search of the indices of the Tampa Office of the FBI disclosed no infor-mation whatsoever concerning your client. 

Very truly yours, (_) 

Oier14,  AV fa 
PHILI A. MC NIFF 
Special Agent in Charge 


